
Portland has a traffic problem. While this won't solve it it will certainly help to reduce it and with almost zero infrastructure expense. 
Two wheeled transportation is more efficient in both space and parking and with this bill it could make it more efficient on time and 
traffic. If that happens we could expect an increase in ridership and a decrease in traffic, parking and emissions. A win all around. 
Please support.


